

Mental Health • Addiction Disorders Developmental Disabilities

November 1, 2022

Mr. Doug Postel Parish Administrator Lincoln Parish Police Jury 100 West Texas Avenue Ruston, LA 71270

Dear Mr. Postel;

This letter is to inform you that I will be retiring from the Board of Directors of the Northeast Delta Human Service Authority. The effective date will be December 31, 2022.

It has been my privilege to serve Lincoln Parish and the Northeast Delta Region since being appointed by the Police Jury in 2013, serving the last 5 years as Chairman. I am confident that Dr. Tony Young and Dr. Tiffany Bates will provide significant contributions to the Board during their terms of service.

Also, on behalf of the Board of Directors, I would like to express our gratitude for the support of the police jury for our programs. The Lincoln Parish Police Jury is one of only 2 of our region's 12 parishes that provides financial support, and more importantly, provides exemplary support for our services for persons with mental health disorders, addictive disorders and developmental disabilities.

Regards,

Michael K. Shipp, M.Ed., CDRS

Mulauf K Shigy

Chairman, Board of Directors

Enclosure

c Dr. Monteic Sizer Delores Harris